
March 27, 1964 

Major Charles W. Roth 
Police Education and Training 
3009 Goddard Road 
Toledo 6, Ohio 

Dear Major Roth: 

It was very thoughtful of you to send me the copy 
'-of Mrs. Robb,s article. 1 have received several of 
these copies. 

Mrs. Robb is a charming person and it seems she 
writes on a factual basis. I wish all correspondents 
felt as she does. Many have not been nearly so kind 
or fair. 

We shall be glad for you to drop by the department 
any time you are in Dallas visiting your daughter. 

Sincerely, 

J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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